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South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services Department

Mr. Eamon O Cuiv, T.D.,

Minister for Social & Family Affairs,
Dept. of Social & Family Affairs,
Aras mhic Dhiarmada,

Store St.,

Dublin 1.

13" April 2010
Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:
REF. Q10 0410

Re: Question asked at Meeting of South Dublin County Council on 12 April
2010

Dear Minister O Cuiv,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 12th
April 2010 approved the following question:

“To ask the Manager to write to the new Minister for Social Protection to
request that welfare payment be spread out over the five working days so as to
mitigate the serious problems of excessively-long queues and delays arising in
many of our county's post offices?”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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